
Dear Resident, 
 
The Jonathan Ave Improvements project, located between Pine and Quince St., is scheduled to begin on 
July 21st to October 20th, and we appreciate your patience as the work is completed adjacent to your 
home.   
 
Below are some frequently asked questions and answers, and a map of the project location. 
 
What is the timeframe for the project? 
 
Rudnick & Sons plans to complete the project between July 21st, 2025 to October 20th, 2025.   
 
What impacts will there be from construction? 
 
The roadway will be closed to through traffic, and detoured to other streets, but will remain 
accessible to properties fronting the roadway. Work to be done includes, but is not limited to, 
clearing and grubbing, excavation and grading, HMA, storm/sewer pipe installation, irrigation 
adjustments, concrete curb, gutter, sidewalk and illumination will be added after the underground 
work, and the road will be paved toward the end of the project. 
 
The Contractor plans to work from approximately 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday through Thursday. 

 
Who do I contact with questions or 
concerns? 
 
The Contractor’s main point of contact is:  
Justin Fulbright 
Rudnick & Sons, LLC 
(509)421-4140 
 
The City’s main point of contact is: 
Wayne Beetchenow 
(509) 826-1170 
 
Thank you again for your patience and 
ability to work with the City and Rudnick 
& Sons through the project.   
 
 


